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Notice of Stakeholder Information Session 
 
Re: New online application and filing system for processes under the Pension Benefits Act  
 
We will soon launch our new online portal for applications and filings under the Pension Benefits Act.  In 
preparation for this event, we will host three webinar information sessions for our stakeholders: 
 
1. Pension Administrators and others involved in pension administration  
28 September, 10:00 am - 11:30 am 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/404707917 
 
2. Trustees of Standard Contracts  
28 September, 1:00 pm - 2:30 pm 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/389853901 
 
3. Financial Advisors for LIF/RRIF Transfers 
28 September, 3:00 pm - 4:30 pm 
https:/global.gotomeeting.com/join/575734589  
 
Audio for all sessions will be provided via a conference bridge: 
Dial in number: 1-888-658-0488 
Passcode: 6629320 
  
Please reserve a spot by providing your name, email and the session(s) you wish to participate in 
to Theresa.hughes@fcnb.ca.   
 
We urge you to make time for these sessions as they will offer the opportunity to learn more about the 
new system’s functionality and features, and to ask any questions you may have.  
 
These webinars will be offered in English only at this time.  A subsequent French session may follow if 
interest is expressed in having one. 
 
A FAQ page which includes user guides and other information will be available soon 
at http://www.fcnb.ca/pensions-portal-faq.html 
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